From: McClue, Jonathan

Sent: 04 January 2021 09:43
To: Planning
Subject: FW: Planning Application 2020/5593/P

Please upload objection to HPE and M3.

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Bewarc — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take cxtra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify vour password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover [or scams so extra vigilance is required.

On behalf of The Grand Order of Water Rats of 328 Gray’s Inn Road WCIX 8BZ we are objecting to this
application as we have not been assured by the developers that our right of light in our conference room will
not be affected. We will seek to get professional opinion but at present we object to this application.

We also have a party wall consultant working closely with us at 328 Grays Inn Road to
advise on any damages, difficulties, vermin and pest infestations that might occur whilst
development is under way.

Yours sincerely
Kaplan Kaye
Trustee GOWR

Sent from my iPhone
Kaplan Kaye



